


• School Store – 5/7
• PTA Mother’s Day Plant Sale – 5/9
• Mother’s Day – 5/11
• Community DEAR Time – 5/13 Grades K-2
• Long Island Ducks Game – 5/13
• Community DEAR Time – 5/15 Grades 3-5
• Memorial Day – School Closed – 5/23 and 5/26







Lee Road joined together in honoring Autism Awareness & Acceptance 
Month by blowing bubbles for Autism! This 20-year tradition, originating 
from a New Jersey preschool, promotes awareness and symbolizes joy, 
hope, and support for those affected by autism. Together, let’s spread 

kindness and understanding, one bubble at a time!
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Ms. Pignataro and Ms. Politi’s classes had a great time in 
gym. Scooters are their favorite activity, and last week 

they got to try the climbing wall.
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Students in Mrs. Torre and Ms. Bischof’s class have been 
learning all about Earth and its resources. For Earth Day, 
they created their own Earth and named five ways they 

could help our planet.
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Mrs. Napoli’s 4th graders and Mrs. Carione’s 2nd graders teamed up for a 
heartwarming reading of those shoes1 After exploring the beautiful acts of 
kindness shown by the characters, our students shared their own ideas for 
spreading kindness by creating a vibrant “Kindness Garden.” Each flower 
bloomed with thoughtful ways they can make the world a little brighter.
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Ms. Dunbar’s class created projects showcasing 
their lives through photos! Reflecting on the 
memories they hold and he stories they tell.
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Strike! Spare! Lee Roaders had a great time bowling in the 
gym. They learned that it is fun to help each other set up 

the pins and keep score, and that “if you had fun, you 
won!”
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enjoyed creating poetry about spring!
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Mrs. Vogel's class recently became published authors! After researching 
endangered species we each wrote and illustrated our own books to 
share what we learned. From the mighty tiger to the tiny axolotl, we 
explored why these animals are at risk and how we can help protect 

them.



Ms. Sullivan's Superstars Poetry Slam was a showstopper! 
Our young poets took the mic and wowed their peers with 

powerful words, creativity, and confidence. Snaps all 
around.
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